
 

February 8, 2018 

Web Announcement 1521 

 

Behavioral Health Provider Types 14 and 82 Invited 

to Take DHCFP Provider Training Survey 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) Behavioral Health Unit would like to 

encourage provider types 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient Treatment) and 82 (Behavioral Health 

Rehabilitative Treatment) to complete a short online survey.  The DHCFP would like provider feedback 

regarding the following:  past DHCFP trainings, monthly Behavioral Health Technical Assistance 

WebEx trainings, online portal trainings presented by the Nevada Medicaid fiscal agent (DXC 

Technology) and any training that providers may be interested to take in the future. 

Please share this information with servicing providers who may not customarily see these web 

announcements. 

The survey is open now and will close at midnight Pacific Time on February 21, 2018.  The DHCFP 

appreciates providers’ time and comments.  Please access the survey by using the following link:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/behavioralhealthproviders.  The link to the survey is also 

available from the DHCFP Behavioral Health Services webpage under “Provider Training Survey” on 

the right side of the page. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/behavioralhealthproviders
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Pgms/CPT/BHS/

